
 

FROM THE DESK OF COMMISSIONER CHRISTIAN Y. LEINBACH 

The citizens of Berks County can help us preserve long-term ownership of 
the Berks Heim by doing two things. 

a. Please contact your State Senator and State Representatives and ask 
them to support an increase in the Medicaid Reimbursement to County 
Owned Nursing Homes and to work with the Administration to provide a 
fairer funding formula on IGT. Here is a link to find your State Senator or 
Representative. 
b.Please contact Gov. Wolf and ask him to support a fairer funding 
formula for IGT for County owned nursing homes. Here is a link to contact 
Gov. Wolf. 

 

https://www.legis.state.pa.us/
https://www.legis.state.pa.us/
https://www.governor.pa.gov/
https://www.governor.pa.gov/

